
DO YOU HAVE DIABETES?
ARE YOU DUE FOR YOUR ANNUAL EYE EXAM?

Your University of Michigan Eye Doctor wants to invite you to take advantage of the latest 
innovation in eye screening technology at the Kellogg Eye Center.

A NEW ADVANCEMENT IN EYE SCREENING TECHNOLOGY IS BEING DELIVERED TO YOU AT KELLOGG.
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT US AT 734-764-4190.

IT CAN SAVE YOUR EYES.

95% of blindness can 
be prevented with early 

detection.

Yearly eye exams are 
recommended for diabetic 

patients.

Half of diabetics have eye 
disease and don’t know it.

95%

IT IS SAFE.

A University of Michigan 
Ophthalmologist looks at the 

photos of your eyes.

Your eye exam results are 
secure and confidential in our 

electronic medical records.

The camera is FDA approved 
to screen for diabetic 

eye disease.

FDA

IT IS SIMPLE.

A camera takes pictures 
of your eyes to check for 

diabetes.

No dilation drops!   
Most eyes do not need to be 

dilated for the pictures.

The test and visit takes less 
than 15 minutes.

15


